
 

 

Friday, February 28, 2014 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kristen Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd.  (EB-2013-0157) 
Application for 2014 Electricity Distribution Rates 
Decision and Order – Explanation of Inaccuracies 

 

Further to the Decision and Order of the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated February 20, 
2014 in the above-noted matter, North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. (NBHDL) reviewed the 
draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Appendix A and confirmed in a letter dated 
February 25, 2014 that the Tariff was complete and accurate. 
 
Upon further review of the ‘NorthBay_EB_2013_0157_FinalRateGen_20140220’, tab 5. 2014 
Continuity, it has been discovered that carrying charges were not calculated in column “CN” 
which represents 2013 carrying charges on the 2012 principal balance. Column “CO” 
correctly calculates the carrying charges to April 30, 2014. The net value for 2013 carrying 
charges is a charge of ($10,495) owing to customers. 
 
NBHDL would like to bring this matter to the attention of the Board and seeks direction as to 
whether the Tariff of Rates and Charges can be amended to properly account for this 
omission. 
 
Please contact me directly if further clarification is required. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Melissa Casson, CGA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
(705) 474-8100 (300) 
mcasson@northbayhydro.com 
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